Happy New Year! The Bullock’s Oriole returned and was 1st spotted on December 21. Got a pic on Dec
22 and again today. Still haven’t figured out if/where he’s nesting (is there something I should look for?)
or been able to identify a female. Typically spotted between 2 and 4pm. Seems to like to pick at the
trunk of the weeping willow and at the moss in crape myrtles and assume it’s for bugs.

Hope y’all are well and that we all survive 2017!

Steve Picou (Parish: Orleans Specific Locality: 3261 Derby Place New Orleans LA 70119)
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